Summary of WAMSA Board Meeting held on 11 November 2015 at the Mosman Park Men’s Shed
WAMSA Members
[bookmark: _GoBack]There are 112 financial members, compared with 102 at 30 June 2015.

AMSA Conference
Mike Wiggin, Trevor Taylor, Brett Pollock and Lee Edwards attended the very successful AMSA national Men’s Shed conference that was held from 17-20 October 2015 in Newcastle, NSW.  Our delegates were able to discuss the relationship between the state associations and AMSA with the representatives of the other states.  
Ireland
Contact was made with Barry Sheridan, President of the Irish Men's Shed Association at the national conference.  A copy of the Shed in a Box was sent to them following the conference.  They are holding a conference in Ireland in October 2016.

